Hazelton, Laura

From: RAJA, Fharat (UNIVERSITY COLLEGE LONDON HOSPITALS NHS FOUNDATION
TRUST)

Sent: 23 October 2018 16:54

To: Hazelton, Laura

Subject: Future dreams House - application 2018/3956/p

Dear Laura,

| am writing to you with regards to the planning application for FutureDreams House in Camden (reference
number 2018/3956/p). | think this would be a fantastic addition to the resources available to patients. My
patients at the North Middlesex Hospital have relatively limited options available to them for
complementary therapies and psychological support. Patients at UCLH are often younger and have
complex needs that are difficult to fully meet within the NHS. In addition, they are often not supported by
a good network as they are young professionals in and around central London for work purposes. Having
the support that a centre such as the Future Dreams House is therefore invaluable. A central location also
makes the centre much more accessible by public transport.

Therefore having such a centre would be likely to reduce the strain on the local service. Please consider
the needs of a vulnerable population of women when considering this application.

Dr Fharat Raja
Consultant medical oncologist
North Middlesex hospital
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Please do not disclose, copy or distribute information in this e-mail or take any
action in relation to its contents. To do so is strictly prohibited and may be
unlawful. Thank you for your co-operation.
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